
Board-Staff Communications 

The Board desires to maintain open channels of communication 

between itself and the staff.  In the interest of efficiency and good 

administration however, the basic line of communication between the 

Board and its employees, including teachers and support staff, will be 

through the Administrative Director. 

In those instances where staff believe that concerns or issues 

have not been resolved or where there are concerns that staff believe 

cannot be resolved by the Administrative Director due to some 

conflict, staff may communicate directly to the Board.   
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